
	
	 	 	 	 	
	
Be	a	founding	partner	of	building	a	new	60’	x	80’	x	15’2”	year-round	facility	for	our	
Hilliard	Davidson	Baseball	student-athletes.		Hilliard	City	School	District	administration	
has	 approved	 a	 location	 at	 Hilliard	 Davidson	 along	with	 a	 professional,	 experienced	
contractor,	Kirkham	Building	System,	Inc.	
	
Why	a	hitting	facility?	

• To	provide	the	Davidson	baseball	team	with	a	place	that	has	appropriate	space	
for	dedicated	training	like	our	OCC	competitors.	

• This	provides	a	‘home‘	for	the	team	to	build	camaraderie	and	unity.	
• Eliminates	scheduling	conflicts	with	existing	facility	space,	which	interrupts	
consistent	training.	

• Site	for	local	youth	baseball	teams	training.	
How	will	we	do	this?	

• Corporate	sponsors	
• Private	donations		
• Fundraising	events	

What	would	this	look	like?	
	
Example:	

			 		 	
	
	

For	donation	opportunities,	please	contact	Amy	Bidlack	at	614-371-2838.	
	

Help	us	make	this	exciting	endeavor	a	reality	for	the	Davidson	Baseball	program!	
The	opinions,	products,	activities	and/or	services	of	this	organization	are	neither	sponsored	nor	endorsed	by	the	school	district.		

Hilliard	Davidson	Baseball	
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